
Lowell Area Recreation Authority  
Draft Recreation Plan 

Notice of 30-Day Public Review  
 
TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE CITY OF LOWELL, VERGENNES 
TOWNSHIP, LOWELL TOWNSHIP, KENT COUNTY, MICHIGAN, AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED 
PERSONS:  
 
The Lowell Area Recreation Authority (LARA) is completing the process of updating its Five-Year 
Recreation Plan and will publish the draft Plan for public review.  The Recreation Plan will be 
available at the following locations until the LARA Board holds a public hearing on the Plan: 
 

Lowell City Hall, 301 East Main Street, Lowell, MI 49331 

Englehardt Public Library, 200 N. Monroe Street, Lowell MI, 49331 

Vergennes Township Hall, 10381 Bailey Dr NE, Lowell, MI 49331 

Lowell Charter Township Hall, 2910 Alden Nash Ave SE, Lowell, MI 49331 

An on-line version of the Draft Plan is available at www.lowellareatrailway.org 

 
The Recreation Plan is intended to help guide improvements for non-motorized trailways serving the 
Lowell Community.  The process to develop the Plan includes a community input element.  Now that 
a draft of the Plan has been completed, the LARA is offering a public comment review period to give 
residents an opportunity to review and comment on the Plan prior to adoption.   
 
In addition to attending the public hearing (when announced), you may provide comments on the draft 
Plan, in several ways: 
 

 Complete input form (available at the above locations) 

 Complete on-line version of the input form available at www.lowellareatrailway.org 

 Email the Lowell Area Recreation Authority -  info@lowellareatrailway.org 

 Mail to: Lowell Area Recreation Authority – P.O. Box 98, Lowell, MI 49331 

 Attend the next LARA Board Meeting at the Lowell City Hall, Feb 14th @ 6 p.m. 

 Attend the public hearing on the draft plan (date in late February to be announced) 

 
Thank you for your Input !!! 
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